
Dates to Remember
Jan 1         Winter Recess

   ~NO SCHOOL~ 

Jan 9     PTSA Meeting 
                   @ ES, 7:00 pm

Jan  15     Martin Luther King, Jr Day
    ~NO SCHOOL ~

Jan 16     BOE Business Meeting 
                   @ MS, 6:00 pm

Jan 18      K-8 STEAM Fair
    @ MS 6:00pm

                 (*Snow Date Jan 25th) 

Jan 24    End of 2nd Marking Period

Greenwood Lake Elementary Newsletter  

STEAM FAIR
January 18, 2024

GWL Middle School 
@6:00 pm 

Holiday Food 
Drive

We collected 333 items during 
our recent food drive!  

Thank you to our Specials 
Team and all of you for helping 

fill the shelves of the GWL 
Food Pantry this holiday 

season!  

No School 
Monday

January 15, 
2023

Lost & Found
Please have your child check the lost & 

found . Our collection of items has grown 
quite  large and we would love to reunite 

these items with their owners.  

Proposal 

Forms due 

Thursday, Jan 

4th!       A huge THANK YOU 
for making the 

holidays a bit nicer 
for my son’s 

deployed  unit!  



VS

GWL Staff
Tuesday 7:00 pm    
January 24, 2023
@ Middle School

 

 
Proper Dress for Recess

We will be OUTSIDE for recess 
as long as the temperatures 

and wind chill are above 
freezing so students MUST be 
dressed for winter conditions.  

Shorts, open  shoes with no 
socks, and sweatshirts as 

jackets are not adequate dress 
for such conditions.  Hats and 
gloves are also recommended.  

Please keep in mind that school begins promptly 
at 8:50am.  If you are dropping your child off 

after 8:50 you must walk them inside and 
SIGN THEM IN. 

DISMISSAL NOTE
Please contact the school 

by 2:00 (10:00 on ½ days) if 
dismissal changes are 

needed for your student via 
email

es-attendance@gwlufsd.org
Or, scan the QR code here 

and complete the form

Please have your child check the lost & 
found for any items that they may be 
missing. Our collection of items has 

grown quite large and we would love to 
reunite these items with their owners.  

Morning Clubs & tutoring 
drop-offs

Please be mindful, there are many 
students and staff arriving at the 

same time. For everyone’s safety, 
please park and escort your 

student(s) to the main entrance. 

Thank you! 

Food Services Info 
Monthly Menus and Classroom 

celebration forms can be found on the 
New GWL District Website’s  

Food Services Page.
Go to gwlufsd.org   Click on the 

“Departments” Tab and then click on
 “Food Services”

Birthday Forms must be submitted ONE 
Week prior to the celebration.

Our Winter Wear Giving Tree is 
located next to the Police 

Station! Please visit for any 
items you may need!  

Let’s be Good 
Neighbors! 

Please avoid the 
use of “reserved” 

library parking 
spots. If staying to 
play after school, 

please park 
elsewhere. 

mailto:es-attendance@gwlufsd.org

